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Madame President,  
 
Azerbaijan welcomes the distinguished Delegation of Libya and thanks this Delegation for the 
presentation of its national report. 
 
Azerbaijan commends the commitment of Libya to the UPR process and positively notes the 
achievement by the Government of Libya in implementing recommendation put forward by 
the delegation of Azerbaijan during the previous cycle of the UPR. 
 
Azerbaijan appreciates the efforts exerted by Libya in promoting human rights in the country, 
including securing the right to education, work and health and the protection of rights of 
women and persons with disabilities, despite the challenges the country is facing. We also 
welcome the adoption of a package of economic reforms to guarantee economic and social 
rights in the country and recommend Libya to continue strengthening these efforts. 
 
In conclusion, we wish the Delegation of Libya a very successful review. 
 
I thank you. 


